Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: May 8th, 2023 at 1:30pm via Zoom
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes:
· Library board meetings will continue to be held on Monday. After discussion with the City and the NCW Libraries, it was decided that it would be easier to continue to have the meetings on Mondays.

· The Omak Library has a new Customer Service Technician – Chandra Salmond. She is originally from Seattle, moved to Omak last year, and has been a library substitute. She has experience working with unhoused people and has been a wonderful addition to the staff.

· A writing group has started meeting at the library every Monday at 3:30pm. Maxine Frazier, who teaches on-line university classes and is associated with Birchbark Editing, is leading the group.

· Planning has started on the Summer Library Programs. The library hopes to have some in-person programming this summer. Starting in May, raffles for books that have been signed by authors will be held to generate interest. The Summer Library Programs will start in mid-June.

· Alyssa informed the Board that Lorraine Derig resigned her board position.
Bills presented for approval for payment

· US Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning- $35.40

· PUD- Power- $555.35

· With $280.39 credit new total is $274.96

· City of Omak- sewer and water- $163.90

New business

· We are working on doing a workshop to inspire children to own their voice this summer through the arts. We are looking for local artists who want to join and inform our youth of the different creative outlets that are available to them. So far we have some artist who have agreed to share their stories, including the NW Native Hip-Hop group that is here locally. We are still looking for more artists and we are working with the city to reserve the park for the event date. 
· We will have a Mariachi group this summer who will talk about the music, the instruments, and the outfits!

· We have an on-going wall art happening in the library as well. We painted a tree on a empty wall and are encouraging kids to come claim a square to show off their creative skills. This has been well received by the community! We are going to have people put their handprints for leaves on the tree throughout SLP this year. 

· Our programs have been continuing to grow. We are happy that people have enjoyed the programs we have been hosting at the library. 

Actions Taken
Next Meeting June 12th, 2023 at 1:30pm via Zoom
